meet him. Additionally, Mrs. Dukes stated there will be Mental Health/First Aid Training throughout
the next few months for staff and outside agencies. Further, Mrs. Dukes stated it is National Public
Safety Telecommunicators Week and National Animal Care and Control Appreciation Week. Lastly,
Mrs. Dukes asked Senior Projects Manager, Chad McLeod, to update the commission on the
courthouse manager interviews. Mr. McLeod stated this morning a selection committee received
presentations from the three final firms - Ajax, Allstate Construction with Cauthan Construction and
Spratlin and Son Construction. The selection committee will complete their scoring by Monday and
will present a recommendation to the commission at the April 27th commission meeting.

Citizens Wishing To Be Heard -
There were no citizens wishing to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT

Chairman Slaughter recognized the presence of Lynn Orenstein, Commissioner Orenstein's wife.
Commissioner Wisenbaker made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Evans second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session at 6:04 p.m.



